
September 17, 2019, 5 p.m. 

At Miller Park  Located at the corner of County 
Road 32 and State Route 21.  Attendees are 
encouraged to carpool to the event as parking will 
be limited.

Join us for a ribbon cutting ceremony to 
celebrate the completion of Miller Park! 
Enjoy a walk on the trails, experience the 
views from the gazebo, and learn some-
thing new from the park’s interpretive 
signs.  
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